Burlington Town Council Special Meeting August 24, 2015

The Burlington Town Council held a special meeting on Monday, August 24, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. in Town Hall with Council's Moore, Teddy Huffer, Steve Michael; and Clerk-Treasurer Karen Dinger present.

Guests present are: James Rich, John Conn, Joe Armstrong, Ryan Allen, Trustee Al Jackson, Dick Richardson, Jim Dance, Kevin Hammond, Chris Dyer and Betsy Carman

Council President Moore opens the meeting at 7 p.m.

Discussion is held regarding the information presented at the August 18 special meeting. President Moore asks each group represented at the meeting their opinion regarding the potential health clinic coming to Burlington at the lower level of the Community Building at the park. More discussion is held.

Moore motions to adjourn meeting.	Huffer 2nds.	All Ayes.	Meeting Adjourned.	
Stan Moore, President		ATTES'	Γ: Karen Dinger, Clerk-Treasurer	-